


Fee Waiver

AWI is a nonprofit organization promoting the humane treatment of animals, including animals in
agriculture. The information subject to this request will be used to educate concerned individuals
about animal welfare in slaughter establishments. The information the records contain would
contribute significantly to the public understanding of humane and public health issues at major
U.S. slaughter facilities as well as the evidence relied upon by the agency in reaching decisions
regarding the treatment of farm animals.

Additionally, the records covered by this request are not publically posted or otherwise published,
and AWI has no intention to use the information disclosed under this request for financial gain. If,
however, the waiver is denied and the request will involve more than two search hours or more
than 100 pages of documents, and fees will exceed twenty-five dollars (§25.00), please notify me
immediately by telephone before the request is processed so that we can decide whether to pay the
additional fees or to appeal the denial of the request for waiver.

If you have any ¢uestions regarding this request, you may contact me at _ or
“T‘he records and any related correspondence should be sent to my attention

at the address above.

Sincerely,

P

Dena Jones
Dircutor, Farin Animal Program
Animal Welfare Institute
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